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Extras walk and ride past signage for “Baronne University” during the filming of an
episode of “NCIS New Orleans” on the Gibson Quad last week. The popular series is
currently in its fifth season.
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Local actors are cast in the background as students, faculty and staff of imaginary
college “Baronne University.”
Tulane junior Eric Gerhardt Weiss, right, scans the scene behind Gibson Hall as he
prepares to lock his bike on his way to Government and the Economy class in nearby
Tilton Hall.


